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THE SCOTTISH OFFICE

NHS
MEL(1993)49

National Health Service in Scotland
Management Executive

Dear Colleague

IMPLEMENTATION OF PRECEPTORSHIP FOR
NURSES, MIDWIVES AND HEALTH VISITORS

Summary

1. The United Kingdom Central Council for
Nursing, Midwifery and Health Visiting (UKCC)
have recently issued guidance on the implementation
of a period of support and preceptorship for newly
registered nurses, midwives and health visitors and
for those practitioners returning to practise after a
break. The relevant UKCC circular is Registrar's
Letter 1/1993.

Action

2. Ministers have expressed their support for this
initiative and we expect all Health Boards and

NHS Trusts to prepare for the introduction of
preceptorship along the lines set out by the UKCC.
A number of Health Boards and NHS Trusts are
already providing preceptorship from within their
existing funds.

3. This letter should be -copied to Unit General
Managers for action.

Yours sincerely

A J MATHESON
Director of Manpower

J1300309.033

St. Andrew's House
Edinburgh EH1 3DG

31 March 1993

Addressees

For action:
General Managers,
Health Boards

Chief Executives,
NHS Trusts

(This letter should be
copied to Unit General
Managers for action)

For information:
Chief Area Nursing
Officers

Director of Nurse
Education/Principals

General Manager,
Common Services Agency

General Manager,
State Hospital

General Manager,
Health Education Board
for Scotland

Enquiries to:

Miss M Marshall
Room 74

St Andrew's House
EDINBURGH EH1 3DG
Tel: 031-244 2471
Fax: 031-244 2683

or

Mr J Robb

Room 62

St Andrew's House

EDINBURGH EH1 3DG
Tel: 031-244 2521

Fax: 031-244 2683
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